Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: August 18, 2014

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum & Personnel

Re: Action Memo August 27, 2014

ESL Parent Involvement. Recommend the Board approve payment for staff members to participate in the ESL evening programs for the 2014-2015 school year. Staff members are paid by NCLB, Title III Funds at the current contracted hourly rate, \$34.00.

<u>District</u>- Family Night Program for four (4) staff members for 3 hours each for 3 sessions.

DMS/ed